
 
 

 
 
July 31, 2023 
 
NEW HAMPSHIRE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
Via:  Jay.E.Dudley@energy.nh.gov  

77 Wilson Bridge Lane Clayton, 
GA 30525 

 
Re:  BPA Final Report Transmittal 
 
Dear Jay: 
Attached is the completed BPA Report.  This final Report reflects RCG’s  consideration of the 
suggested error corrections and comments submitted by Eversource.   
 
As Eversource confirmed in its letter of May 31, 2023, that there is no confidential material in the 
draft BPA Report and RCG has not added any confidential material there is no need for a redacted 
version of the BPA Report. 
 
RCG did not incorporate any comments that reflected improvements proposed or completed by 
Eversource after RCG completed its draft Report in August 2022 since verification of these 
improvements is outside our scope of work.  
 
This Report is RCG’s final work product.  A copy is also being provided, currently, to Eversource. 
 
Thank you for your support during this work effort. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
cc: Marisa B. Paruta 
via:  marisa.paruta@eversource.com 
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Title President 




